SOCIETY OF TORONTO

293 Bay Street,
Toronto 2, Ontario,
January 24th, 1928,

Sir ArShur We CurryYe,GeCoeMoeGe KoeCoeBoy
Principal McGill Upiversity,
Montreal, Quebec.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

We are holding our
Annual Dinner and Dance on Friday

evening, February 1l7th. You very
kindly offered to supply a speaker,
and we would like to take you up

on this.

You mentioned
Dre Eve, and he would be very accept-
able. If he cannot come, do you
think Dr. Martin would? As an alter=-
native, we have heard that Dr.A.H.Gordon
is a very entertaining speaker,

The dance will be held
at the Granite Club, where the room and
surroundings will be much more congenial
than at the hotel.

With best personal re-
gards to Lady Currie and yourself,

Yours sincerely,

%M)A

Secretary,MeGill Societ Toronto.




